
 

 

HENLEAZE JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Address: Park Grove, Bristol, BS9 4LG 
Telephone:   0117 377 2444 
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Headteachers: Adam Barber and Jonathan Parr 

1st February 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Members of the National Education Union in England have voted in favour of strike action, and have 

called for 4 days of strikes, the first of which will be on Wednesday 1st February. 

After careful consideration of the information currently available to us and a risk assessment of 

health and safety and safeguarding factors, we have made the decision that the school will be closed 

on Wednesday 1st February to all children except those in the following categories: 

 Vulnerable children as defined by the DfE and/or identified by our school risk assessment. 

These families will be contacted next week by the school to confirm their child’s place in 

school. 

 Children whose parents will be employed on the day of the strike in the emergency response 

services or critical care. Please contact us via the school office if you think this relates to you 

so that we can confirm their place at school and plan provision for them. 

School lunches will be available for children who are eligible to attend school. 

Children who are eligible for free school meals but are not eligible for a place in school may collect a 

packed lunch from school if required. Please contact the school office to arrange this. 

Children at home will be able to find information about work in Teams, but we do not expect to be 

able to offer their usual timetable of lessons either in school or remotely. 

Shine are offering their after-school activities as usual. These can be booked on their website. 

Children would have to be brought in at 3:25 and collected at the usual time. 

We will keep you updated if we receive further advice or information. For now, we ask you to make 

arrangements for your children not to attend school on 1st February. We will inform you in due 

course of arrangements for further strike dates if the action continues. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Adam Barber and Jonathan Parr 

Co-Headteachers. 

On behalf of the Trustees of Henleaze Junior School 


